
 

Water System Schematic 
(Dorothy Road & Littlejohn St.) 

 

o Utility Plans indicate connection to the existing water line located in Dorothy Road. The existing water mains connected to this main were 

installed in 1931, 1946 and 1948 and are beyond the recommended service life. Any connection to the Town System should replace the segments 

of water mains up to and including the gate connections. 
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Replace water main, hydrants and gate valves




